
 
  

 
4 February 2016 

 
Thomas Rickert, 
León Sanchez, 
Mathieu Weill 
CCWG Accountability Co-Chairs 
 
 
Dear Co-Chairs, 
 
On behalf of the ICANN 55 host country, the Kingdom of Morocco, 
and the Governmental Advisory Committee, I am pleased to invite 
you to join us, on Monday 7th of March 2016, as a speaker, for the 
third ICANN High Level Governmental Meeting. 
 
We would highly appreciate your presence that day and look 
forward to an intervention from you regarding the session on 
enhancing ICANN’s accountability and Governments role in the 
new ICANN framework, from 11:45 to 13:15, following Dr. Steve 
Crocker’s presentation to the High Level Governmental Ministers. 
 
Please find attached to my email, the draft agenda for the ICANN 
55 High Level Governmental Meeting.   
 
Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me and 
staff copied in this email. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Thomas Schneider 
Chair, Governmental Advisory Committee  
 
	
	


